November 3, 2022 7:00 p.m.
                             St. John the Baptist Liturgy Committee Meeting

Present: Father Andrew, Brett Kimm, Theresa Sundstrom, Ellen Bentley,Judy Poduska, De Wagner

Meeting began at 7:00 p.m. with prayer

1.  Live streaming:  Life streaming on Sunday will be discontinued except for special events with the hope of parishioners returning to attend mass in person.

2.  Ministers movement on altar after communion:  Mass servers will remain in the pew until Euthartic Ministers have exited the altar. Sacristans will remind the mass servers of this change.

3.  Mass time adjustment:  Father Andrew suggested changing the mass time back  to 8:30 a.m.  The committee decided to leave the mass time at 8"00.  This will give Father time to greet the parishioners or attend any event following mass before leaving for Sacred Heart - Oxford Junction.

Meeting adjourned with prayer at 8:00 p.m. 
 Next meeting December 1, 2022 at 7:00 p.m... 

